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Nadeem Jan

From: Kamran Khan <kamrankalilpk@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, 11 September, 2020 9:19 AM

To: Nadeem Jan

Subject: Re: Explanation letter on account of unapproved absenteeism

Respected ma'am, sir 
On 24th there was an emergency at my home, and my phone's battery was empty 
that's why i don't informed anyone among seniors. I will be careful next time.  
  
Kamran Khan  
UCPO Shaheen Town  
 
 
On Thu, Sep 10, 2020, 10:24 AM Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Kamran Khan, 

  

Please find attached file of Explanation letter on account of unapproved absenteeism.  

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
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